May 25, 1965

My. P. R, Gyger
P. O, Box 828
Manitou Springs, Colerado

Dear Mr. Gyger:

1 regret that I am not able to furnish the photograph
you requested in your letter of Nay M4, 1945,

All of the material we had associatsd with the assassin-
ation was deliverad to the Warzen Commission. 1 belisve
the photograph about which you inguired was included in

Vary truly yours,

J« 8. Curry
Chief of Police
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